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March 23, 2011 
 
Julie Orchard 
Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re:  Issues list in Docket No. 10-2528-01 
 
Dear Julie: 
 
On March 14, 2011, the Utah Public Service Commission (PSC) issued a Supplement to Notice of 
Agency Action in Docket No. 10-2528-01.  In this notice the PSC listed the issues to be addressed 
in this proceeding.  On March 4, 2011 the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) issued a 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) which will address various Lifeline and Linkup issues.1  
The FCC’s Lifeline and Linkup rulemaking may be relevant to many of the issues in  
Docket No.10-2528-01. Qwest recommends that consideration of the FCC Lifeline and Linkup 
NPRM be added to the Utah issues list. 
 
Additionally, on March 14, 2011 a Notice of Scheduling Conference was issued by the PSC, 
establishing a scheduling conference for March 28, 2011.  As part of the schedule in this 
proceeding, Qwest recommends that the PSC consider scheduling a technical conference for the 
parties to hopefully work together to resolve as many issues as possible.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Service List     

                                                 
1 Website Link to the FCC’s NPRM:  http://www.fcc.gov/Daily_Releases/Daily_Business/2011/db0304/FCC-11-
32A1.pdf 
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